Newsletter 2

July 2017

Pan London Practice Assessment Document 2.0

PLPAD Project Team

Jane Fish

Project Manager Email:

J.Fish@mdx.ac.uk

Clara Longley

Project Administrator Email:

C.Longley@mdx.ac.uk

PLPLG Members

In this issue...

Stakeholder Engagement

Feedback from 1st Stakeholder Event @ LSBU

Booking open for 2nd Stakeholder Event

Membership of PLPLG Steering Group

Stakeholder Event 2

16th October 2017

09.00 a.m.—1.30 p.m.

Camden Centre

Camden Town Hall

CLICK HERE TO BOOK

BOOK NOW!

Stakeholder Engagement

We would like to take the opportunity to thank all who have engaged with the PLPAD Project so far. Since June 2017, the Project Manager has met with 450 individuals in face to face meetings, our PLPAD Stakeholder Event, attended two Mentor Conferences and a Student Conference.

July Stakeholder Event 1 at LSBU

We had a very successful 1st Stakeholder Event on Wednesday 19th July 2017, hosted by London South Bank University. 100 practice and academic staff attended. We welcomed representatives from the NMC, Canterbury Christ Church University and the Midlands Group of HEIs with whom we are collaborating.

Feedback on current Pan London PAD

Overall feedback is very positive from Event 1 and stakeholder engagement with groups. There is considerable support for a unified Pan London document, which helps give the PLPAD group a strong rationale for proposed new developments. We have received extensive feedback in relation to the current document and the range of feedback will help to inform the development of the new document—PLPAD 2.0.

Developing PLPAD 2.0 using the draft NMC standards and skills annexe

Feedback from stakeholders is to avoid assessment of skills being a tick box, time consuming and to promote a holistic assessment of skills. Professional values and the episode of care assessment are valued.

The NMC draft Education Framework proposes the roles of Practice Supervisors, Practice Assessors and Academic Assessors in relation to supporting and assessing students in practice. Our aim is to work with our stakeholders to have a unified approach Pan London.

2nd Stakeholder Event

The Pan London Practice Learning Group would like to invite you to our 2nd Stakeholder Event for academic staff and practice staff who are involved in assessing and supporting preregistration nursing students across the London Region. There will be an opportunity to build on the work we have started and contribute to and influence the development of the new PLPAD.

Event 2—Monday 16th October 2017, 09.00—2.00 p.m.

Camden Centre, Camden Town Hall, near King's Cross Station

CLICK HERE TO BOOK

Insert hyperlink to Eventbrite























Newsletter 2

July 2017

Pan London Practice Assessment Document 2.0

PLPAD Project Team

Jane Fish

Project Manager

Email:

J.Fish@mdx.ac.uk

Clara Longley

Project Administrator

Email:

C.Longley@mdx.ac.uk

PLPLG Members

Stakeholder Event 2

16th October 2017

09.00 a.m.—1.30 p.m.

Camden Centre

Camden Town Hall

CLICK HERE TO BOOK

Pan London Practice Learning Group

The PLPLG has representatives from 10 universities across the London Region

Kathy Wilson (Chair, PLPLG), Middlesex University

Nicki Fowler (Vice Chair, PLPLG) University of Greenwich

Lynn Quinlivan, University of Hertfordshire

Jo Rixon, Buckinghamshire New University

Yvonne Halpin, London South Bank University

Sue Woodward, King's College London

Karen Chandler, Kingston/St George's, University of London

Barbara Hoyle, University of West London

Julie Mac Laren, City, University of London

Michelle Ellis, City, University of London

Sharon Elliott, University of East London

David Marston, Health Education England (representing London Local Offices)

Jane Fish, Project Manager, PLPAD

Clara Longley, Project Administrator

Ian Grant Rowan, Middlesex University (Support with document development)

Draft NMC Standards for pre-registration nursing education

The NMC are developing new education standards for the future nurse. The standards are outcome focused and fit for the future, embracing the values set out in the NMC Code.

Consultation ends on 12th September 2017

Feedback to the NMC on draft standards—click on link below:

www.nmc.org.uk/education/education-consultation/





















